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All PALPA Members,            September 08, 2022. 

 

PALPA Executive Committee is indeed overwhelmed by the support extended by 
the membership in get-together held at PALPA House on 5th September, 2022. 
The houseful turn out is not only the true manifestation of our unity but also the 
keen interest our membership has in affairs directly influencing our working 
conditions. This great collaboration has further strengthened the resolve and 
boosted the confidence of Executive Committee to work even harder. 
 

Executive Committee is in gratitude for the confidence reposed on to us and shall 
certainly be following the guidance deliberated and adopted by the majority of 
our membership.  
 

Executive Committee further assures that all efforts shall be directed to convey 
the feelings of our membership to higher management and authorities for 
mitigation of burning issues. Furthermore, all steps shall be taken to achieve the 
collective goals of our membership.  
 

We once again are thankful for the steadfast support and unflinching trust. 
 

With Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 

Capt. Narejo 
GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

 

 


